Sultanate of Oman
Ministry of Health

Directorate General of Pharmaceutical Affairs
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and Drug Control

To:

THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF HEALTH SERVICES IN ALL GOVERNORATES
Commanding Officer, Armed Forces Hospital (Al Khoudh & Salalah)
Director General of Royal Hospital

Director General of Khoula Hospital

Director General of Medical Supplies (MOH)

Director General of Pvt. Health Est. Affairs (to kindly arrange distribution to all Pvt. Hospitals)
Hospital Director (Al Nahda Hospital)

Hospital Director (Al Massara Hospital)

The Head of Medical Services in SQU Hospital

The Head of Medical Services in Royal Oman Police

The Head of Medical Services in Ministry of Defence

The Head of Medical Services in The Diwan

The Head of Medical Services in The Sultan’s Special Force

The Head of Medical Services in Internal Security Services

The Head of Medical Services in Petroleum Development of Oman

The Head of Medical Services in LNG Oman

After Compliments,

Please find attached our Circular No..\.é ..... ... dated ?—X/ Q:?,_HX
regarding the Recall of (Mesh Products) Uphold LITE with Capio SLIM and
Solyx Single Incision Sling System manufactured by Boston Scientific.

Copy to:

¢ Director, Office of H.E. The Undersecretary for Health Affairs
Directot of Medical Device Control, DGPA&DC
Ditector of Pharmacovigilance & Drug Information Dept, DGPA&DC
Director of Drug Control Department, DGPA&DC
Director of Pharmaceutical Licensing Department, DGPA&DC
Director of Central Quality Control Lab., DGPA&DC
Supdt. of Central Drug Information
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Urgent Recall of (Mesh Products) Uphold LITE with Capio SLIM and
Solyx Single Incision Sling System manufactured by Boston Scientific

The Saudi Food & Drug Authority has recently issued an Urgent Safety Communication stating
that the Therapeutics Goods Administration (TGA) decided to remove two transvaginally
implanted Boston Scientific mesh products from the Australian Register of Therapeutic Goods
(ARTG) due to lack of adequate scientific evidence which confirm its benefits outweigh the
risks to patients.

Uphold LITE with Capio SLIM and Solyx Single Incision Sling System (Mesh surgical)
Catalogue Numbers: M0068318170 and M0068507000

The manufacturer, M/s. Boston Scientific, is recalling all Uphold LITE with Capio SLIM and
Solyx Single Incision Sling System products from the Australian market. In case this product
is available with you, please return to the supplier immediately.

Healthcare professionals are encouraged to report any adverse events suspected to be
associated with the above device or any other medical device to

Director of Medical Device Control

Directorate General of Pharmaceutical Affairs & Drug Control
Ministry of Health, PO Box 393, Muscat, PC-100

Sultanate of Oman

Dr. Mohammed Ha; danAl Rubaie
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